


Dear John and Jane Doe,

Thank you for renewing your support to the Texas Tech University System through 
your partnership with the Chancellor’s Council. 

To show our appreciation of your partnership, we have enclosed a new vehicle 
decal to showcase that you were a contributing partner throughout our 2022-
2023 fiscal year and a new lapel pin so that you can showcase our partnership at 
future events. 

Please know that these decals are not linked to any parking privileges.

Thank you again for your continued partnership with the Texas Tech University 
System Chancellor’s Council. Your generous support is deeply appreciated!

Brady Crook
Senior Associate Vice Chancellor for Central Advancement
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